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From the Chair
Looking Back, Looking Forward

B y the time this column is published, I will be at or near the end 
of my term as Chair! Often, endings are a time for reflection 

and I’ve been looking back over the past year and over the nearly 
thirty years that GODORT has been my professional home. 

Throughout those thirty years our community has consis-
tently advocated for government information as a public good 
and we have endeavored to ensure citizens have permanent and 


